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Selected Alternative

-Airport Road Extension, Old Landing Road to 
SR24

-Old Landing Road and Warrington Road 
Intersection Improvements

Following the public workshop held on April 4, 2023 and the subsequent public comment period ending on 
May 2, 2023; the Delaware Department of Transportation has selected a path forward for both the Airport 
Road Extension, Old Landing Road to SR 24 and Old Landing Road and Warrington Road Intersection 
Improvements projects. The project team took public comments and input from stakeholders into 
consideration along with recommendations from the Henlopen TID, traffic studies, crash histories and 
existing intersection conditions.

For Airport Road Extension, the selected alternative will include a roundabout at the intersection of Airport 
Road and Mercury Drive (4A: Alternative 1), will have Airport Road bypassing to the east of Copper Drive 
(4B: Alternative 1), and will include a Continuous Green T intersection at the intersection of Airport Road 
and Miller Road (4C: Alternative 2). Additionally, a Shared Use Path will be added to the scope of the 
project running along the northwest side of Old Landing Road from Warrington Road through the Airport 
Road Extension and connecting to the existing multi-modal facilities near SR 1. Please see the project 
website with the updated display of the selected alternative: www.deldot.gov/projects. 

For the intersection of Old Landing Road and Warrington Road, the project is being put on hold until the 
Airport Road Extension project is complete, at which time further traffic studies can be completed and the 
alternatives for this intersection can be re-evaluated. Please see the project website for future information on 
the project: www.deldot.gov/projects. 

Thank you to all who attended the public workshop and provided comments. We will hold another workshop 
in 2024 once the preliminary design is complete. If you have any further questions, please contact our Public 
Relations team via email at DOTpublic@delaware.gov or by phone at 302-760-2080.
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